Appendix 7.2

Wan Malachi

From: Brad Smith [
Sent 27T M arch 2024 20001

Ta: Licenzing (HAR]

Subject Lz Feriz Application

Categornes: Fras

Hi, I live on Valley Road and I'm against the application for La Féria to extend their trading hours. We
have a young family and itis already hard enoush to get them to sleep with the noize from their
terrace. Plegsedon’t 3llow it. We appreciate having the restaurant there but if it operates any

onger 'm afraid that it will encowrage more drinking and lead to trouble.

Kind regards,

BErad smith



